
The Garden at TBT  
2025 Growing Season 
Opening Day   

Sunday March 23rd, 2025    9:00 - 11:30 a.m. 
Opening Day Sunchoke Harvest and 
Spring Clean-Up 
  

There are many ways to support and be a 
part of the Garden at TBT. 
 -  Join us and be part of the joy of caring for the garden and 
growing food for those in need. No experience or “green thumb” 
required.  

 -    Do you have a talent that you think would work well in the garden? Are you a 
photographer? artist? carpenter? Do you have good computer skills?  

 -   We need helpers of all ages and abilities.  

 -   If you have garden supplies/tools or furniture that 
you no longer need and would like to donate, please let 
us know. 

 -     If you want to make a monetary donation make a 
check payable to Temple B’nai Torah and put  

                           “SA/SJ   Fund - Garden” in the memo so it gets properly assigned. 

Let us know how you would like to be involved - send an email to  
Rona Kauffman at ronakauffman@yahoo.com and someone will get back to you 
shortly. 

2900 Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh NY, 11793                                                                                                         
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